
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an inspiring 
environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

Newsletter 1st April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Lenten Fundraising 

Thank you so much to Y2 who been organising donations for the Nuneaton Food Bank. 

We will take them next week and update you with the total weight. 

 

Next week we are looking forward to our Early Years children who will be selling cakes 

and Tiptops to all the other classes. Have your donations ready; Miss Boulton and the 

children in Early Years will be selling these on Thursday. 

 

Thank you Mrs Morris 

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to Amy Morris, our parent governor, for 

her services to the Governing Board and our school community for 2 Terms of Office. 

She has always had the children at the heart of everything she did as a parent 

governor and will be greatly missed as her term of office has now ended. 

 

This means that we have some vacancies for parent governors to join our board. Please 

look out for the leaflets explaining how you could join our Governing Board and help us 

in moving Nursery Hill forward. No experience is necessary. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

The response to attend Parents’ Evening has been overwhelming and we look forward to 

talking to you as you look through your child’s books.  

We are very sorry that we have to postpone Y1’s meeting as Mrs Rowland is poorly. We 

will reschedule this after the Easter holidays. 

 

Star awards and merit certificates this week 

 

 

We are very proud of all your efforts. 

Early Years Sobia & Macaulay 

Year 1 Amelia 

Year 2 Roxanna 

Year 3/4 Minny 

Year 5/6 Esme 

PE Award Lucas 

Headteacher’s Award Year 5 
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Coffee Morning-Friday 8th April. 

We are looking forward to celebrating the end of term with a Coffee Morning. Come 

and have a cup of tea or coffee and a cake with your child(ren). There will be a raffle, 

‘Guess the name of the bunny’ and ‘How many mini-eggs in the jar’ all organised by Y5/6. 

 

9.30-10.30am (Early Years and KS1) and 10.45 to 11.45am (KS2). 

 

Each class will have a party in the afternoon and can enjoy a non-uniform day for £1 

per child. 

 

Attendance 

Our school target is 96%. This has been a challenge for some families as there have 

been some sickness bugs and chicken pox but we are looking forward to seeing which 

children will get special certificates next week for excellent attendance.  

 

Nursery 90.8% 

Reception 82.3% 

Year 1 90.7% 

Year 2 85.3% 

Year 3 68% 

Year 4 81.3% 

Year 5 97.7% 

Year 6 78.75% 

 

PE Tuesday 5th April 

Please would all children wear their PE kit on Tuesday. We are very excited to work 

with Kingsbury School Sports Partnership and each class will be taking part in a 

gymnastics lesson. 

 

We hope that everyone has a lovely weekend and trust that the warmer weather will 

return. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Jeans and staff 


